
 

 

 

   Re: Bosco Summer Camp 2025 - Pallaskenry 

1. Attend full two weeks  
or 

2. Attend only the 1st week or the 2nd  week 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well! 

The Salesian Chaplaincy Team has planned to run the Bosco Summer Camp in Salesian 
College Campus for the duration of two weeks from 30th June t0 11th July. 

Several parents have inquired about the possibility of enrolling their child for only the 
second week of camp, due to family holidays or other commitments during the first week. 
We are happy to accommodate these requests and can confirm that attending just the 
second week is an option. The fee is 50.00 Euros per child. 

If you would like to adjust your child’s attendance or have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to reach out to us. We are excited to offer a fun and enriching experience for all 
our campers, and we look forward to seeing your child at camp! 

We would like to inform you that the registration for our Bosco Summer Camp 2025 has 
been extended until Monday, June 16th, 2025. 

Warm regards, 
The Salesian Chaplaincy Team. 
 

 

More information: www.boscoclubpallaskenry.org 

Email: DBclubPallaskenry@sdb.ie 

 

 

 

http://www.boscoclubpallaskenry.org/

